
 
March 22, 2012  

 

4K Leaders, Coordinators and Providers of 
Service to Young Children are invited to: 

 

The Northeast Region 4K Leadership Forum 
Thursday, March 22 in Green Bay 

 

What will we do? 
 Build on discussion from the Preserving Early Childhood Statewide Conference in 

February - bringing the focus on our region.  

 Strengthen and support our relationships among school districts in the Northeast 
Region.  

 Learn about the history, startup, and sustainability of 4K Community Approaches 
and share best practices. 

 

Registration fee includes a continental breakfast and lunch. 
 

Make sure to save the date in your calendars and be on the lookout for more 
information! 
 
Immediate questions? Contact Kim Liebhart, NE Community Collaboration Coach 
Email: kimberly.liebhart@dpi.wi.gov     ph: 920-809-4515  
Wisconsin Early Childhood Collaborating Partners    http://www.collaboratingpartners.com/ 

 

Sponsored by  The Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction 
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